South Garolina
Department of Transportation

December 21, 2012

RE:  I-95/US 301 Interchange & US 301 Connector Project
Orangeburg County - Federal Aid Project LSCG(004) File 38.036984

To Whom It May Concern:

After careful review and deliberations, the South Carolina Department of
Transportation has selected the following teams to respond to the Request for Proposals
(RFP) for the above referenced project:

CR Jackson Inc,

Lane Construction Corporation
McCarthy Improvement Company
Superior Construction Company
United/Banks Joint Venture
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The Department is very appreciative of all those submitting qualifications for this

project.
Sincerely, W’
John D. Boylston, P.E.
Program Manager
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